
February 12,2008

Maddox Construction Company
28016 Westbrook Dr.
Bonita Springs, FL 34135

Dear Jeff,

Thank you for the construction of our new outdoor pool enclosure, outdoor kitchen, fireplace
and pool bath.

I know this was a tight schedule (9 weeks) but I have to say that in addition to completing
this project on time (up until the day of my party) and having your crews still here for touch-
ups and final cleaning, you also proved that quality and attention to detail are apparent in the
work that was done. I would highly recommend your company's expertise to anyone.

Thank you very much for ajob well done!

Sincerely,

Showplace Wood Products


